
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

24 May 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
Firstly, I hope this letter finds you and your family in good spirits and excellent health.  
 
Blazer  
Please note that from Monday 5th June 2023 students can come to school without their school blazer. This decision is taken because 
the temperature during this time can rise steeply. However, if they do need to wear a coat then a blazer must be worn first.  
Coats/Jackets worn without a blazer will be confiscated.  
 
If you have any questions in relation to the above, please do not hesitate to contact the school. As always thank you for your support in 
your child’s learning. 
 
Please see below important dates for the rest of the term. 
 
Important Dates from Monday 29th May 2023 – 20th July 2023 
 
Monday 29th May 2023 – Friday 2nd of June 2023 -   Half-term break (Y11 and Y13 have timetabled revision sessions to attend) 

Monday 5th June 2023 – Students return back to school. Year 12 exams continue. 

W/c Monday 12th June 2023 – Year 8 options assemblies begin 

Thursday 15th June 2023 – School Sports Day  

Thursday 22nd June: Year 8 HPV Injections 

Monday 26th June 2023 – Year 8 Options and Parents Evening 4.00pm – 6.30pm (a letter to year 8 parents will be sent separately). 
School will finish at an earlier time of 2.45pm on this day to allow staff to prepare for the Year 8 open Evening. 

Wednesday 28th June – Eid-al-Adha 2022 (provisional- date to be confirmed) 

Friday 30th June 2023 – Year 13 Graduation Event + Boat Trip (pm) 

Thursday 6th July 2023 – Y12 Parent Evening (4-6.30pm) 

Monday 17th of July 2023 – Enrichment Day. Year 10 will remain in school taking part in additional study time. All other year groups will 
be out on trips. 

Thursday 20th July 2023 – Last Day of Term. Students dismissed at 1.45pm. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Bhutta 
Headteacher 
 

 
 

 


